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Tree felling and extraction at 
Setmurthy is restarting 

Tree felling and extraction works are restarting in Setmurthy for a short period of a 
couple of days. The work will clear and make safe the recent storm damage. The 

red shaded area of the forest will be closed to protect public safety. Please do not 
approach working machinery. 

Falling trees are very dangerous and so are the felling and extraction machines.   
If a machine's saw chain breaks, metal can shoot through the forest like a bullet. 

Harvesting machines operate long hours including late night, early mornings and at 
weekends. Please, look out for timber lorries and observe all safety signs . 

Thank you 

For information about specific trails please visit or contact Whinlatter Visitor 
Centre on 017687 78469 or visit the Setmurthy forest web page 

www.forestryengland.uk/setmurthy 
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